
From: Mike Deegan
To: DBEDT LUC
Cc: rsato@hhf.com
Subject: Hawaiian Memorial Park
Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 6:34:21 PM

Dear Sir or Madame,

I support the Hawaiian Memorial Park Plan for the following reasons;

- The DEIS addresses issues in a thorough manner.
- HMP addresses its commitment to the future of the community’s family needs and supports
the local cultural practices of the native community.
- The HMP plan also provides for long term environmental concerns and practices.

Thank you,
Michael Deegan
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